
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05/08/23 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
RE: Uniform Expectations – Girls Trousers  

  

We are thrilled to report a positive beginning to the new school term. The majority of our 
learners displayed exceptional adherence to our dress code this morning, appearing both 

smart and professional. However, we have observed that a few female learners are wearing 

trousers that do not align with our school's uniform policy.  
  

I would like to reaffirm our uniform expectations for all parents/carers.  These guidelines 

were previously communicated to all learners during the end-of-year assemblies last term, 
and we provided a link to our Parents' Guide through Weduc and our website to ensure all 

learners and parents/carers had access to this information.   

 
For any learners who may not currently comply with our uniform criteria, we want to offer 

a grace period to address this matter. We kindly request that this issue is resolved by 

Monday, September 11th, 2023. Your cooperation in ensuring that our learners adhere to 
our uniform standards is greatly appreciated. 

  

Our school's guidelines for girls' trousers specify that they should be tailored (not 
stretch) and full length. You can find detailed information on our uniform expectations 

in the parent/carer guide, available on page 19 of this 

link: https://www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/parents-and-carers/parent-carer-guide 
  

Should you require assistance in procuring the correct trousers or wish to discuss this 

matter further, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 
helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk. A member of our pastoral team will be available to 

provide further support. Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining our school's 

uniform standards.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr S Dhami 
Principal 

https://www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/parents-and-carers/parent-carer-guide

